SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
August 10, 1956

Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the county
engineer’s office in Crookston at the Polk County Court House. The meeting was called to order by the
chairman, Charles Sheridan; all members present. Minutes of August 8 meeting read and approved.

As the board had inspected the bridges, motion was made by Braaten and seconded by Nolte
that the bridges be accepted. The engineer was instructed to prepare final acceptance for payment to
Thorson Construction Co. Balaton.

The following meeting and mileage for board members were allowed.

Charles Sheridan, 15 meetings @ $10.00 - $150.00 — 484 miles @ 7 % - $36.30 — total, $186.30;
N. J. Mjelde, 14 meetings @ $10.00 - $140.00 — 291 miles @ 7 % - $21.83 — total, $161.83; Martin
Braaten, 16 meetings @ $10.00 - $160.00 — 652 miles @ 7 ¥ - $48.90 — total, $208.90; Henry Nolte, 14

meetings @ $10.00 - $140.00 — 578 miles @ 7 % - $43.35 — total, $183.35;

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



